
ANSON TRUST ACCOUNTS 
 

The Anson Trust company (the Arthur Anson Memorial Trust Limited) has received the final 
accounts for the year ended 31.12.2010 and these have been submitted to Companies House. 
 
In accordance with the Directors’ policy of providing as much information about the Trust as 
possible to parishioners, the full accounts are being made available on the MAD News website 
(and on the Trust’s website www.ansontrust.org). 
 
For those who do not have access to the website or find detailed accounts difficult to follow, the 
principal figures are noted below:- 
 
Anson Field   Income   £17,298 

Expenditure   £21,374 
 
Institute   Income   £6,754 

Expenditure   £5,726 
 

Trust operations  Income   £4,154 
Expenditure   £11,402 
 

This means the Trust made a ‘loss’ of £10,296 in 2010.  
 
Even if expenditure, which could be attributed to the Trust’s future scheme (£554 – consisting of 
legal fees and charges for the hire of the school hall) were excluded, the ‘loss’ would still 
amount to over £9,500. The figures demonstrate that the present situation is unsustainable and 
that radical action is required. 
 
Anyone wishing to see the full accounts, but who does not have web access, can obtain a  
paper copy from the Company Secretary, Louise Butt. 


